
1 trip down, 1 to go! 
Eric and I just got back from Palmer, Alaska, where we spent a week working at The Dream Center, a 
discipleship program for men recovering from addiction.  
All of our travel was smooth sailing, I mean flying! We had perfect weather! We accomplished a lot! So 
many blessings during this trip.  
We unloaded a tractor trailer of materials and worked on renovating a structure to use for housing. 
Plumbing, HVAC, skirting around the bottom of the building, demolition inside, were just a few jobs. 
This demolition was tough! But now the house is ready for the next stage, a few walls going up, and a 
kitchen going in.  
We were also blessed to meet a few graduates of the program and hear their story and how the Lord 
changed their lives. This is truly the Lords work.  
Eric and I, along with one of our team members also met up with Bill Pagaran from Carry the Cure and 
hike a peak with him. It was such an encouragement to us and we will continue to pray for and support 
this cause.  
Towards the end of the week I helped at the LightShine base, cleaning, laundry, and organizing the 
freezers. I also did a lot of the cooking for this team.  
Sometimes I struggle because I physically can’t do what the other people can, and I have more 
limitations than I think I should have at my age. But, I was encouraged this week that just being willing 
to do what I can do, is a blessing to those I’m serving. I spent time making sure the team had water 
and snacks and the tools they needed.  
Now, after a little recuperating, I’ll be gearing up for my team to go to Pedro Bay in August. 
Thank you all for your continued support and prayers as I get ready to lead this team.  

In Him, Heather 
717-598-9961 
heathercweaver12@gmail.com 
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